
 
 

28
th

 June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
         
As part of the Year 6 Personal and Social Education curriculum we have 
arranged for the children to have a sex and relationship education lesson. The 
lesson will be delivered by one of the nurses attached to the school. 
 

The lesson will include informing the children of the changes they will 
experience to their bodies, their feelings and their emotions during puberty. 
 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to attend a meeting about this and will 
have the chance to find out exactly what the children are going to be taught.  
You will also be able to see the video the children will watch as part of the sex 
education lesson. 
 

The parents’ sex education meeting is at 9.30am on Thursday 12
th

 July. Please 
enter school via the main entrance on Northbrook Road. 
 

Please return the form below only if you wish to attend the parents’ meeting. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Mrs Speight 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

                                                               
SOMERVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Year 6 sex and relationship parents’ meeting 
 
ONLY RETURN IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND 
 
I/We will be attending the parents’ meeting at 9.30am on Thursday 12

th
 July 

 
Signed  …………………………………..………………………………………………
  
Parent or carer of  ……………………………..………… Class  …………………… 


